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product bulletin
discontinued product

Timberlake to Discontinue Yellowstone® Collection in September 2017
March 8, 2017

Timberlake will discontinue the Yellowstone® collection effective September 5, 2017.

background
Once an original design, the Yellowstone® collection's purpose in the Timberlake product offering has been 
supplanted by other Shaker door styles like the New Haven® and Sonoma® collections. As a result, Timberlake will 
discontinue the Yellowstone® collection in September 2017.

specifications
The following door styles will be discontinued:

»  Yellowstone® Cherry Bordeaux (25CBS)

»  Yellowstone® Cherry Java (25CKS)

»  Yellowstone® Cherry Spice (25CSS)

»  Yellowstone® Maple Auburn Glaze (25MRE)

»  Yellowstone® Maple Coffee Glaze (25MHD)

»  Yellowstone® Maple Cognac (25MRS)

»  Yellowstone® Maple Espresso (25MJS)

»  Yellowstone® Maple Honey (25MHS)

»  Yellowstone® Maple Mocha Glaze (25MSC)

»  Yellowstone® Maple Natural (25MNS)

»  Yellowstone® Maple Spice (25MSS)

timing
These door styles will be discontinued September 5, 2017; samples should be removed from customer offerings and 
displays as soon as possible. To efficiently transition out of the impacted styles, they were moved to an extended 15-
day lead time on March 6, 2017.

Warranty claims will be supported consistent with the five-year Portfolio Select® warranty period.

All discontinued items will be removed from Timberlake® marketing collateral and 2020 catalogs in Summer 2017.


